
From:
To: Committee 

Subject: Re: Application Nos. B2023-013, -014, -015, & A2023-039---137 Queen Street South
Date: Thursday, March 16, 2023 3:31:29 PM

To whom it may concern,
I am concerned that 0 parking spaces are allocated, as even low income personnel have cars,
and this may cause an issue with parking on side streets. 
And what about visitor parking spaces? 
Committee needs to give this full consideration.
Thanks.

I would like to be informed of the final decision.

Sadhana Prasad, 


